
AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMISSION 
 

The special meeting of the City of Loveland Affordable Housing Commission was held at the 
Loveland Municipal Building in the Development Services Conference Room on  

April 7, 2015  
PRESENT AT THE MEETING: 
Commissioners:  Will Gresham, Vendia Berg, Marcy Kasner, Barb Irelan, Mechelle Martz-
Mayfield, Pam McCrory 
 
Staff:  Alison Hade   
 
ABSENT FROM THE MEETING: 
Councilor Ralph Trenary, Jill Angelovic, Diann Rice, Correy Fuqua 

 
These minutes are a general summary of the meeting. 

CALL TO ORDER  
Chair McCrory called the meeting to order at 5:45 pm.  
 
HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 2015 CDBG PROPOSAL CHANGE REQUEST 
Loveland Habitat for Humanity will no longer be moving into the Life Center due to limited storage space 
for their building materials during the winter months. They are requesting to change their $50,000 
request to purchase another lot in Sierra Valley instead.  
 
Commissioner Irelan made a motion to allow Habitat for Humanity to change their proposal to applying 
for land purchase in Sierra Valley rather than the build out at the Life Center. Commissioner Gresham 
seconded the motion. Passed unanimously.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Presentations for the 5-6 proposals will be held on 4/21/15 at the Gertrude Scott room at the Loveland 
Library. The allocation meeting will be on 4/22/15 also at the Gertrude Scott room. We will cancel the 
meeting on 4/28/15.  
 
Update given on the City Council study session presentation scheduled for 4/14/15. Commissioners are 
invited to attend but not required.  
 
Commissioner Irelan will be accepting the Fair Housing Proclamation at the City Council meeting this 
evening on behalf of the Affordable Housing Commission.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Deb Callies 
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